
Dear brethren, 
  
It's once more a privilege to report to you about  happenings at the Southeast School of 
Bible Studies (SESBS) and the Lord's Church in Zwedru, Grand Gedeh County, Liberia. 
It is our hope that all goes well with your individual families and the various 
congregations you work with. 
  
THE SCHOOL 
  
Thanks be to God for the successful graduation of the second batch of students from 
the Southeast School of Bible Studies. The graduation protocos were as follow: 
1. Arrival of guests.. 24th May 
2. Banquet night ... 25th May 
    (Banquet is held in honor of our graduates. At this time, students express gratitude to 
their parents, supporters etc. etc.) 
3. Baccalaureate service and commencement day..Sunday, May 26th. 
  
There are attached few photos. More will be sent to brother Doyle Brooks of Riversde 
church of christ on messenger for onward distribution to you all. 
  
The school  initially enrolled 7 students, but four made it to graduation. Out of the four, 
three attended the commencement ceremony. One couldn't because of unforseen 
circumstances. Thanks to y'all for your immense support. 
  
PRESENT STATE OF THE SCHOOL 
  
We have created an opportunity for our brethren who are working class individuals. This 
affords them the chance to receive the biblical acknowledged we offer. There are 7 
students in the Saturday section.  
  
Nevertheless, after the first quarter there was additional recruitment of campus 
students  (those who live on campus). Three of them are presently on campus while we 
await one more next week. 
Total number of students for academic 2024 - 2026 are 11 students.  
  
We are looking forward to the day were the school would at least afford additional 
support for evangelism. There is a greater potentials for growth of the school provided 
we could reach out to the people 
at least on a quarterly bases. 
  
THE CHURCH 
  
The Zwedru congregation is constructing its edifice which is capable of hosting 150 
seaters. 
  



Moreover, there are additional rooms attached to the edifice, such as children’s class, 
office for "would be" elders and deacons, a minister's office, and Bathrooms. 
  
Through the school, SESBS, there were 10 baptisms at a newly established 
congregation. Out of those that were baptized, three are students at the school. 
  
Thanks to y'all for your relentless efforts to support the Lord's Church and the school.  
  
In Him 
  
Daniel B. Sackey, Sr.  
Director SOUTHEAST SCHOOL OF BIBLE STUDIES (SESBS) 
 


